My exact same concerns apply for policy C7 as for Policy C6. I went on the walk from Stranger's Lane to Larkey Valley Woods yesterday and I feel incredibly sick seeing the amount of this exact route that could be destroyed for development. There is so much incredible land and nature that would be destroyed for this new development.
Again, my same questions apply here?
1) How would you ensure that residents still have access to natural spaces for their physical, emotional and mental wellbeing?
2) How would you retain trees and create new opportunities for wildlife, instead of taking them away?
3) How would you protect the wildlife of these spaces, instead of killing the creatures that live here and destroying their homes?
I urge you to reconsider the amount of natural space and wildlife that could be destroyed in the process of this new development.

